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Hi Amy. Please find my objection letter to the Transit Mix quarry (permit number M2017-049. 
Terri Norman 
Highway 115 Landowner 

Sent from my iPad 
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December 20, 2017 

 

 

Ms. Amy Eschberger 

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

1313  Sherman Street, Room 215          

Denver, CO 80203 

 

 

Ms. Eschberger, 

 

As a property owner and new resident in the Southwest Highway 115 area, I strongly 

object to Transit Mix Concrete Company’s (TM’s) application M2017-049 to establish a 

quarry on Hitch Rack Ranch. 

 

The application jeopardizes the water resources of local residents, fails to protect critical 

wildlife habitat, and violates the easement rights of several property owners along Little 

Turkey Creek Road. I urge the Mine Land Reclamation Board (MLRB) to deny TM’s ap-

plication.  

 

I request that both the Pre-hearing Conference and MLRB Hearing be conducted in Col-

orado Springs. 

 

 

Your truly, 

 

signed by 

 

Terri L. Norman 

PO Box 60456 

Colorado Springs, CO 80960 

Property Owner of  

16278 Cala Rojo Dr. 

Colorado Springs, CO 80926 

(719) 761-1984 

terrinorman22@gmail.com 


